

Fall 2020 Newsletter

Fort Wayne 260.432.2147 Huntington 260.356.7403

Sep 14, 2020

In this issue

- It's Good To Be Back
- 2021 ABO Calendar Contest
- The Great Candy Buy Back
- Which Witch Hat is Which?
- ABO On the Go
- Welcome to Alyssa

2021 ABO Calendar Contest



It's time again for the annual ABO calendar contest! This year's theme is "Orthoflix" (a parody on Netflix) where the shows and movies are dental related. Draw an Orthoflix screen shot of your created show, create a title and write a short (20 words or less) description about your creation. Entry forms are available at the office or on our Fun Focus page on our website at angelabecker.com. Entries are due by November 2nd. Be fun, be colorful, and be creative! Participants will receive 10 Swipe 'n Smile points and winners will receive an additional 25 points along with a calendar.

The Great Candy Buy Back



This will be our "Sweet 16" year of hosting the Great Candy Buy Back! We want our patients to have fun dressing up and trick-or-treating but don't want them eating hard and sticky candy that will break wires and brackets. Dr. Becker will buy

your candy back for \$1.00 per pound (up to 10 pounds) and donate the candy to Operation Gratitude where it will be sent to our military troops. (Visit operationgratitude.com for more information on this great program.) As a bonus, Dr. Becker will also donate a matching amount of money to your child's school! Spread the news because this program is open to ALL families throughout the community! We will be accepting the candy on Monday, November 2nd from 8:30 a.m. to 6:30 p.m. and Tuesday, November 3rd from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. at both offices.

Which Witch Hat is Which?

The creative staff at ABO was busy decorating witch hats. Be sure to vote for your favorite at your next appointment and try and guess the creator. All votes will go into a drawing for a spook-tacular prize! We will also be donating our décor to Mad Anthony's Children's Hope House to spread some smiles to families who could really use them.

It's Good To Be Back



Thank you to all our patients and their families for your

understanding, patience, and cooperation as we dealt with the COVID-19 shutdown and reopening. Things are a little different these days and we are following the Governor's mandates to keep everyone safe. We will continue to practice social distancing, temperature taking, having our patients wear facemasks and added PPE precautions for as long as needed. We will also continue to have the COVID consent form filled out for all appointments. You can sign the consent form upon your child's arrival for their appointment or go to www.angelabecker.com/covid and fill it out online within 48 hours of their appointment. We missed you and are so glad to be open to continue to help create beautiful smiles! We'd like to give a special shout out to our assistants Samantha, Danielle, Moriah. Jen and Kathy who have been so helpful with our new

Quick Links

Visit our web site >>

protocols!



ABO On the Go



We took a hiatus from our ABO On the Go program while people were at home quarantining but are now back on the lookout for those ABO stickers! All you have to do is put a sticker on your car and follow us on Facebook to see if we've spotted

your car. If you see a picture of your car posted just comment that it's yours and you'll be entered in a monthly drawing for a \$50 gas card. Just ask at either office and we'll be happy to give you a sticker. Congratulations to Mindy for winning in August!

Welcome to Alyssa



Please join us in welcoming our newest technician, Alyssa. She is a Huntington native and a graduate of the Institute of Dental Assisting. She's married to Jeremy and has two children, Jace and Emmy. They're an active family who enjoy being outdoors. Her favorite things to do in her spare time are spending time with her family, camping, and horseback riding.